
 

      

Classroom News              
Class Name: Windsor            Term:   Autumn 1 2023-2024             

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 

In English, we have been writing about 

our experiences and trips into the 

community. Students have been 

communicating well with a range of 

people, including volunteers from 

Newbury showground. We were lucky 

enough to take part in the Autumn 

Harvest day, at Newbury Showground, 

where we are able to taste seasonal 

food, and make a harvest collage. We 

have visited Snelsmore and  local 

playgrounds and have been working 

on playing together and asking for 

what we want. We use switches, 

communication aids, Makaton and our 

voices, to communicate. 

We have been working very hard as a 

team, towards the Agricultural 

Challenge. Windsor class enter the 

Agricultural Challenge every year, and 

bring our finished work to a final in May, 

with other special schools. So far, we 

have painted some pebbles with the 

colours of natural objects that we have 

collected. We have started working on 

our weather collage, with some rain 

sticks. We have been working on lots of 

crats in the forest area, to help with our 

competition. 

Windsor class have been working 

devolping our number skills in maths this 

term. We have taken part in robot and 

Halloween themed number activities. 

We have also been practicing our 

money skills in our snack shop lessons.  

In cooking lessons, we have been 

exploring different fruit. We have made 

banana milkshake and banana cake. 

In PSHE, we have talking about all the 

things we like and don’t like, and have 

been getting to know each other. 

We hope you have a lovely half term. 

We are looking forward to lots of 

exciting trips and activities next term. 
 

  

Dates & Points to remember:  

End of term, Thursday 19th October 

     First day back 30th October. 

 

30th October – carve pumpkins in class.  

 

Tuesday 7th November – into film free cinema trip – 

Minions at Vue Cinema. 

 

13th November – Newbury library trip 

 

20th November – Trip to Costa  

 

27th November – Garden Centre trip to look at Christmas 

lights.  

 

7th December – Pantomime – Beauty and the Beast  at 

the Corn Exchange 

End of term – Wednesday 20th December. 


